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8th Grade Parents, 

 

It is hard to believe the school year is moving along so quickly.  As we look to 

conclude the school year, this is around the time we are finalizing the school 

calendar.  This year saw the school district utilize all five of the emergency days 

the state requires in a calendar.  With that said, the new date for the end of 

school is now June 2nd.     

With the school year being extended, we need to adjust the tentative district 

calendar.  The 8th-grade promotion ceremony will be moved from May 25th to 

June 1st.  This change allows the district to utilize and maximize the number of 

instructional learning days.  In addition, the class sponsor will be working with the 

class to schedule other end-of-the-year activities.   

We understand how important this type of ceremony can be for both students 

and families.  Hopefully, we have given you an appropriate amount of time to 

adjust your calendars.  As we look to conclude the year, we wish your child the 

best of success as they look to complete their junior high careers.       

 

 


